
School Council 

Samaritan’s Purse-Operation Christmas Child 

 

All boxes must be in school by Friday 12th November 
2021 

 

You will have to choose whether you are 

buying for a boy or a girl as the boxes are 

anonymous and then select an age range. 

Please see the attached sheets for 

suggestions of what to put in your boxes 

and take a special note of what cannot be 

sent. 

We have attached a link below for further 

information: 

https://www.samaritans-purse.org.uk/what-we-

do/operation-christmas-child/ 

 

Following from our successful campaign back in 

2019, the School Council have decided to 

Support the Samaritan’s Purse Operation 

Christmas Child again this year. 

This is where we aim for each child to bring a 

shoebox- covered in Christmas wrapping paper 

filled with little gifts for a child, who is less 

fortunate than us. 
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